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[RELEASE IN PART 8S[ 

Re: Pakistan 

From: Jan Pierc~ 
"----------

To: Hillary Clinton HDR22@clintonemail.com 

Subject: Re: Pakistan 

Dear Hillary, 

I'm thinking of you in Pakistan, recalling travel there in the delegation with you during the White House years, SO glad you're 
talking about the importance of small business formation and expansion! 5horBank International has a Pakistani team of nearly 
20 there, We have long worked to build the microfinance sector and work with the Central Bank to adopt policies conducive to 
expanding credit to un and under-served consumers and communities, This is so critical to promote economic opportunity and 
stability, 

Safe travels, So proud of the work you're doing for all of us, 

Jan 

Jan Piercy 
Executive Vice President 
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